
Ecoorganic at AGRO 2017 
 

Scientific - production company "Ecoorganic" took part in the XXIX International 

Agricultural Exhibition AGRO 2017 from June 7 to June 10, 2017. 

 

 
 

We were pleasantly surprised by the number of visitors to the "Ecoorganic" booth.  

The specialists of the company constantly rendered consultations to agrarians and distributors 

about the peculiarities of using fertilizers for foliar feeding of the "Ecoline" line, told about 

their advantages, and presented new products of the innovative "GROS" product line. 
 

It was very pleasant to hear positive feedback from agricultural producers who used these 

products and were able to successfully solve the problems, both on crops of cereals and 

industrial crops. 
 

Even more positive emotions were aroused by the interest of visitors who first got acquainted 

with the products of "Ecoorganic", although most of them heard about these fertilizers and 

came to the stand to get information about the distribution network in their region or with the 

desire to establish cooperation. 
 

Of course, it is impossible to provide full information about the properties, advantages and 

real results of using the products of the company "Ecoorganic" during the short 

communication at the exhibition, therefore we invite you to visit the demonstration and 

experimental fields where the system of foliar nutrition by the products of the line "Ecoline" 

and "Gros" is used. The map of such fields with the location of demonstration places, test 

cultures, partners with which these experiments are conducted and the approximate dates of 

the Field Days can be found on the main page of our site. 

 

We will be happy to see at our events all those who wish to adopt experience and to be 

convinced of the effectiveness of the technologies and products of the company "Ecoorganic".  

 

Source: press release of Ecoorganic 


